
Equal Employment Opportunity 
 
Caswell County Schools is an equal opportunity employer. We will extend equal 

opportunity to all individuals without regard to race, religion, color, sex (including 

pregnancy, sexual orientation and gender identity), national origin, disability, age, 

genetic information, or any other status protected under applicable federal, state, or 

local laws. Our policy reflects and affirms the Caswell County School’s commitment to 

the principles of fair employment and the elimination of all discriminatory practices. 

Details of our equal employment opportunity policies are further explained below. 

 


